
The Mantorville Restoration Association is proud to announce  
the 59th Annual Celebration of Marigold Days,  
Which will be held September 7-8, 2024
 
We are once again planning to feature our Grande Parade on Sunday, September 8th, at 1:30 pm.   
If you are interested in entering our Grande Parade, please fill out the registration questions below and mail or reply to this email by August 1st.   
On or about September 1st, you will receive an email confirming your attendance, line-up information and your parade unit number.
 
COMMERCIAL/MARKETING ENTRIES:   Because of costs involved in making our Parade successful, there is a required donation of $30.   In return, the Parade Announcer will introduce and/or describe your entry 
as you pass by the Music Stage.
   You are encouraged to provide a paragraph/statement about your entry that the Announcer can read.
 
Please make checks payable to: 
Mantorville Restoration Association (MRA) 

Registration Forms and/or Checks can be mailed to: 
Marigold Day Parade
P.O. Box 202 
Mantorville, MN   55955 
 

The route is approximately 1 mile long.  All units must be self-insured.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Nancy Tobiason-Kramer at 507-421-6473, or by email:  marigoldparade@gmail.com 
 
Parade will be held rain or shine.  We hope you can join us!

 
Nancy Tobiason-Kramer, Parade Chairperson
  
 















  



Please make checks payable to: 
Mantorville Restoration Association (MRA) 

Registration Forms and/or Checks can be mailed to: 
Marigold Day Parade
P.O. Box 202 
Mantorville, MN   55955 

Parade Registration/Entry Questions 

Entry Name/Organization:


COMMERCIAL/MARKETING Unit Statement/Paragraph:









Brief Description of your unit (include type - float/motorized vehicle type/walking/animals):   







Total length of unit: 


Approximate number of participants:  


Is your unit Musical? 


Entry Contact Name:  


Telephone:  


Email Address: 

